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EDITORIAL NOTES.

What do you think of the opposi-
tion lecturer? Attempts to avoid
conflict have proven futile. Even the
Chancellor’s Lecturer did not escape.

The JoURNAL has been the recipient
of many fine compliments from friends
far and near. The Grant Hall num-
ber has come in for a very large share
of these which we feel has abundantly
justified the undertaking. We are
much gratified to find so many of our
friends outside of the University tak-
ing such genuine interest in our pub-
lication.

All social functions, such as “con-
versats” dinners, banquets, etc., should
be held in the college. The university
wants them held there. But a wood
stove, with a pipe stuck through a win-
dow, is an intolerable nuisance. The
A. M. S, should at once ask the trus-
tees to run a gas-pipe into that dark
room on the first floor, so that caterers
could use gas stoves for these affairs.

The university needs two crossings
on University Avenue—one leading to
Grant Hall entrance and one to the
walk between that and Ontario Hall.
These places becofrie almost impassible
in soft weather during the winter, not
to mention the spring and fall, and
surely where four or five hundred stu-
dents pass on an average of four times
daily, it may be conceded that they
have some claim on the city coun-
cil to procure such crossings at these
points as will make it possible for them
to get to and from their classes with-
out endangering their health by wad-
ing ankle-deep in water just before
they reach the buildings. It would be
decidedly to our advantage to have
this-done at once.
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We are glad to receive letters and
articles on live topics, but the size of
the JOURNAL compels us to insist that
these be brief and pointed. A letter,
of interest mainly to Arts students,
say, must not occupy as much space
as is allotted to the Arts editor. This
week we received two articles of value
both too long for our space, while to
the one, no name, except a pseudonym,
was attached. Now, while an article
may be published over a nom de plumne,
it is essential that we know the name
of the author.

The JoURNAL delegate to the 06 At
Home reports a most enjoyable time.
The At Home was heid on the ground
floor of the New Arts Building. Danc-
ing took place in the reading room
and promenading in the hall, while re-
freshments were served in the junior
philosophy room. The other rooms
on this flat were nicely fitted up for
sitting-out purposes. The At Home
was a success in every way and the
Junior Year is to be complimented on
having solved the problem of making
a year At Home an enjoyable affair
while holding it within proper bounds.

Ladies.

THEATRE NIGHT.

NOTHER account of theatre

night is to be found in its own
place; this one may seem needless.
But it is well that a matter of such im-
portance as theatre night should be
considered from more than one point
of view to mould the reader’s impres-
sion into a well rounded whole. This
account is written from the point of
view of the women students. The fact
that they have any view of the matter
may, indeed, cause surprise among




